
	

	
	

	
	

Matthew Curtin 
Capital Project Delivery 
Facilities Services 
5235 S. Harper Ct.,  
Suite 1000 
Chicago, IL 60615 

T - 773.834.7773 
C - 773.608.5804 
mcurtin@uchicago.edu 
 

REPAIR NOTIFICATION 
 
Date: Feb. 28, 2017 
Re:  Main Quad-pervious concrete repairs

 
Beginning on Friday, March 3, Facilities Services will make necessary repairs to sections 
of the pervious concrete walkway south of Cobb Gate west of Botany Pond. Working 
hours are 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  
 
The campus community can expect the following: 

• The north/south walkway will remain open; see the below graphic. 
• Noise and dust related to the removal of debris. 
• Construction vehicles will be on site, at times, throughout repairs. 
• AirGas and other delivery vehicle routes will remain open. 
• The completion of the repairs is Sunday, March 5, weather dependent. 

 

 
 
For questions, please contact Barry O’Quinn at boquinn@uchicago.edu or 
773.691.7965.    
 
Thank you for your patience throughout this necessary repair work.  


